National Executive Board Meeting

June 22-23, 2005
NEB Resolution – Equal Marriage

The NEB calls on all CUPE Divisions, Councils, Locals and members to urgently contact their Members of Parliament to immediately pass Bill C-38 before Parliament stands down for the summer recess.  CUPE National will issue a media release to this effect.

Because the federal government should not allow the Conservatives’ tactics to delay this legislation, which will end years of discrimination against gay and lesbian couples;

Because CUPE supports the Equality Provisions of the Charter of Rights and Freedoms;

Because eight Canadian courts have ruled that refusing gay and lesbian couples the right to marry is discriminatory under the charter of Rights and Freedoms;

Because delegates to the 2003 CUPE Convention passed an emergency resolution in support of access to civil marriage for same-sex couples.
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